

REVIEW OF BEVERLEY MUNICIPAL HERITAGE INVENTORY: INVITATION FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

Expressions of interest are hereby invited from members of the public to become part of the Steering Committee that will review the Shire of Beverley Municipal Heritage Inventory. The Steering Committee will assist with the review of the existing entries on the inventory as well as identifying additional places for entry in the revised Heritage Inventory.

Interested persons are encouraged to contact the Shire Planner, Stefan de Beer via Email at planner@beverley.wa.gov.au or at Tel. 9646 1200 before Wednesday 19 July 2017 to express their interest. It is anticipated that a start-up meeting will be held on Monday 24 July 2017 at 1pm in the Shire Chambers.